
PARTY SAFE
an evening with leading youth issues speaker 
and author Sonya Karras

Wednesday 23 May, Jackson Hall
 7:00 – 9:00pm

All Braemar parents are invited to 
join us for an informative and useful 
presentation from one of Australia’s 
leading youth issues speakers, about 
how to keep young people safe in their 
social lives.
Safe partying expert Sonya Karras will 
present a session about remaining 
safe as students move through a 
cycle of birthdays, balls and end-of-
year celebrations. 10 years in the 
Hospitality Industry and almost 
13 years presenting her award 
winning program, has seen 
Sonya gain vast knowledge 
in the areas of drugs, alcohol, 
keeping safe and celebrating of every 
kind! Sonya shares her strategies 
to celebrate safely in a unique, no-
nonsense and humorous way which 
leaves her audiences informed, 
entertained and with memories that 
will stay with them for years to come.                               

No RSVP required
Just come along

More information available at: 
http://teenageexpo.com.au/ and 
http://www.wholenewworld.com.au/ 


